#### TODDINGTON ST. GEORGE CHURCH OF ENGLAND SCHOOL

Head Teacher: Mrs J Spencer, MA Cantab Telephone: 01525 872360/872284



Manor Road Toddington Bedfordshire LU5 6AJ

e-mail: office@toddstg.co.uk www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk

Dear Parents / Carers, Children and Staff,

#### Day 2- A bit of a change for us all.

Today has obviously brought some more unexpected changes for all of us!

#### If you are at home, we are thinking of you and missing you!

**Children**: we hope you have been able to enjoy the sunshine and get out for your daily exercise, or at least for a walk. I know teachers have already had some great comments back from children, and we received a couple of lovely voice messages too, so thanks for those.

Enjoy the sunshine while you can (the weather changes at the end of the week!) and if you are doing the Joe Wickes 9.a.m workout in the morning —we are doing it with you —but we are in school! Your friends here are missing you, but I know some of them linked up with you last night, so keep in touch with each other if you can.

**Parents/Carers**; I hope if you have had a need to contact staff that has been helpful for you. We know today has brought a lot of changes and hope you and your family are managing well with this. I will update you about a new way we can keep in touch if you do have a concern tomorrow.

**Staff:** Thanks for all the work that is going on in cyber space which is helping so many children to keep learning. Let's get a few messages ready for the website for Thursday.

Children: if you came to school today you were super again and we really enjoyed teaching you.

Parents: If your child hasn't been in today, and you are a key worker and your child is coming again this week, we are looking forward to seeing you. We have still got Mallards and Eagles as our teaching groups, but groups were smaller today. This is because some Parents/Carers are now working from home. Today we had 15 in school, but we have still had a good time learning together and getting out on the field to play.

The staff here have been great, and really enjoyed some gardening with the Eagles too as well as being outside for PE.

## So for tomorrow ......

## If you are booked and due to be in school

We will still be open for those children of keyworkers who are due to be in school. Mallards and Eagles have a busy day planned.

# If you are at home

We look forward to seeing some photos or hearing your news about how you are getting on. Do send a photo or a message if you would like to (to your year group email address) for Thursday.

Sending our very best to all,

Jane Spencer

Headteacher